
Numeracy 
  

This term we will work on our rapid recall of addition and 

subtraction bonds to 20.  

 

Within whole number, we will learn to count forwards and 

backwards in hundreds.   

 

We will be extending our knowledge of time by learning to show 

and tell, o’clock, half past, quarter to and quarter past times, 

using analogue and digital displays.  

 

We will also be involved in collecting, organising, recording and 

displaying information using Venn and Carroll diagrams.   

Literacy 

Reading – This term we will continue to develop our reading and 

comprehension strategies using PM Reading. We will use our 

knowledge of sounds to decode words and extend our bank of 

sight vocabulary. We will focus on punctuation, in order to help 

us read with expression.  

Writing –We will be using our imaginations to create our own 

stories. We will focus on developing characters and using 

interesting adjectives to describe them. This term we will also 

explore sentences that are written in past, present and future 

tense.  

Talking and Listening – Children will be encouraged to contribute 

to class discussion by listening and responding appropriately, 

focusing on asking relevant questions. 
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Health and Wellbeing 

During our athletics block, we will 

develop our running, jumping and 

throwing skills. Towards the end of 

the term, we will focus on playing a 

variety of summer games outdoors. 

 

 

 

As part of Health and Wellbeing, we 

will look at our bodies and learn 

about the importance of privacy and 

keeping ourselves safe.  
  

Reminders  
 

Library – Tuesday 

P.E. days – Wednesday and 

Thursday. Children require a gym 

bag, shorts and gym shoes. Gym 

bags will then remain in school and 

will be sent home at the end of 

each term to be freshened up.  

Outdoor learning day - Wednesday 

Seesaw – Please remember to 

check Seesaw regularly for any 

classroom updates.  
 

 

 

Outdoor Learning  

 

This term we will be adventuring 

into the forest where we will learn 

to identify and name common wild 

plants. We will also complete 

simple food chains, researching 

what some animals eat and the 

importance of plants in the food 

chain. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope this newsletter will provide 

you with valuable information about 

what the children will be learning 

during their fourth term in Primary 

3/2. The children will continue to 

have the opportunity to develop a 

range of skills and learn about 

topics suited to their interests 

through our play-based learning 

approach. 

 

I looking forward to continuing our 

success into the final term. 

 

Many thanks,  

Mrs Cook 


